
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are elated to confirm that following our Children in Need fundraising day on Friday, 19 November, we have so far raised a 

fabulous £923.00 across both schools towards this incredible charity. 

It is not too late to donate, if you still wish to do so.  Please click on the link below to our Just Giving page. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/backwell-federation 

 

Thank you so much! 


